
 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015  
 
 

NOTICE is given that from 17 January 2025 to 27 February 2025 inclusive, except 
weekends, between 9am and 5pm, any person interested may inspect and make copies 
of the accounts for the year ended 31 March 2024, and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, 
vouchers and receipts relating thereto.  The accounts and other documents will be 
available for inspection at the offices at which they are normally kept, or otherwise by 
arrangement; application should be made initially to the Director of Finance at the address 
given below. 
 
NOTICE is given that the Council’s accounts are subject to an external audit by Mr Richard 
Walton, KPMG LLP, EastWest, Tollhouse Hill, Nottingham, NG1 5FS. 
 
NOTICE is also given that any local government elector for the area of the Council, or their 
representative, may make objections as to any matter in respect of which the auditor could 
take action under Section 28 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014. No objection 
may be made unless the auditor has previously received written notice, at the address 
given above, of the proposed objection and its grounds.  A copy of this must also be sent 
to the Borough of Broxbourne at the address given below. 
 
QUESTIONS regarding the accounting records of the Council can be asked of the local 
auditor by writing to, Mr Richard Walton, to whom requests for this purpose should be 
addressed, at the address given above.   
 
 
Dated this 17th day of January 2025 
 
                                                                                                                    
Sandra Beck FCCA 
Director of Finance 
Borough of Broxbourne 
Borough Offices 
Bishops’ College 
Churchgate 
Cheshunt 
Hertfordshire 
EN8 9XG                                                                                                                     


